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Justene Cline 
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Placerville, CA 95667 

Dear Justene Cline: 

On behalf of the California Highway Patrol (CHP), Cannabis Tax Fund Grant Program, it is my pleasure 
to inform you the County of El Dorado has been conditionally approved for grant funding in the amount 
of $192,500.00.  The purpose of this grant funding is to help your agency reduce and mitigate the impacts 
of impaired driving in your community. 

Before you begin work on your project, there is additional paperwork that must be completed to finalize 
your grant agreement.  Please provide an approved copy of a local governing body resolution authorizing 
your organization to receive this grant funding to the CHP’s Impaired Driving Section, Cannabis Grants 
Unit, by email at CGUGrants@chp.ca.gov, as soon as possible.  Refer to California Code of Regulations 
Title 13, Division 2, Chapter 13, Section 1890.13(g) for additional information.   

The CHP looks forward to partnering with you and your agency on this project in an effort to make 
California’s roadways a safer place to travel.  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the 
Cannabis Grants Unit staff at (916) 843-4360. 

Sincerely, 

K. M. DAVIS, Chief
Enforcement and Planning Division
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